
 

Howard Love 5/13—4 years 

Jeff Canada 5/15—10 years 

Reggie Flowers 5/19—26 years 

Brad Richardson 5/20— 13 

years 

Luke Hayden 5/21—9 years 

Joey Hettel 5/21—9 years 

Mario Matos 5/24—1 year 

David Warford 5/26—31 years 

Robert Stoess 5/26—8 years 

The following individuals have upcoming 

employment anniversaries. Thank you for your 

continued service and dedication!  
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Dawn Collier—5/13 

Robert Williford—5/13 

Juanita Downs—5/14 

Malcolm Neal—5/14 

Dan Gilton—5/15 

Jeremy Johnston—5/15 

Justin Meadors—5/16 

Kevin Wilson—5/18 

Tony Kikta—5/19 

Scooter Eidson—5/19 

Randy Schmitz—5/20 

Rico Clark—5/20 

Alan Garrett—5/22 

Rob Albers—5/22 

Marty Mullaney—5/23 

Zach Lewis—5/24 

Ebony Moore—5/24 

Clean Inspections 

Chris Baxley 

Level III, $25 

New Uniform Allowance 

We are pleased to announce that effective May 2023, all uniform 

allowances will be increased! Drivers will now receive code at the 

beginning of their anniversary month for $200 and new hires will 

receive a code for $100 after 90 days. The ordering process has 

not changed and all items are available any time at mmcart-

age.itemorder.com/sale. We have added a lot of great new items 

so please take a look. We look forward to seeing everyone in their 

great looking new M&M gear! If you have any questions, com-

ments, or concerns please contact Joey Hettel by phone at ext. 

266 or by email at joey.hettel@mmcartage.com.  

Attention All CDL Holders 

Please note that Bapistworx on Fern Valley Road has new operating 

hours beginning on May 15, 2023. They will be open Monday—

Thursday from 07:00 to 17:30 and on Fridays from 07:00 o 16:00. 

https://mmcartage.itemorder.com/sale
https://mmcartage.itemorder.com/sale


Attention Drivers 
 

If you are on any GE Building 10 loads and will be late for any reason, please call  Danielle at 
extension 270 and let her know immediately. If Danielle is unavailable, please let another 
dispatcher know as soon as possible. Even if you are only going to be five minutes late, we 
need you to let us know so we can relay it to make sure    everything is going to go as 
planned. Thank you for your continued hard work and drive safe! 

Tractor Cleanliness 

We need everyone to make sure the truck you are driving is clean and ready to be 

used by anyone after your shift. Do not leave trash, food, beverages , or personal 

items of any kind in any truck for any reason.  Pictured below 

is an air gun. Almost every truck in our fleet is equipped with 

one located under the driver’s seat. These are to blow out any 

dirt and debris in the cab. If the truck you are driving does not 

have one, please let the shop know. Everyone needs to do 

their part in keeping the trucks clean so they are ready for use 

by anyone at any time.  

Message from Safety 

The 2023 international road-check will be May 16-18. This year the main focus is anti-lock 

brake systems (ABS) and proper cargo securement. If you have any questions please reach 

out to a member of the safety department. 

Kentucky Trucking Association Scholarship Program 

The Kentucky Trucking Association has announced a scholarship program in the amount of 
$2000. In order to apply, the applicant must be: 

 

1. A high school senior or any college freshman, sophomore, junior or senior in good stand-
ing, attending an accredited community college, four-year college, or university in the State 
of Kentucky.  

2. A family member of an individual currently involved in the Transportation industry.  

 

Please click the below link for more information or to apply. Applications must be in by 

5/15/23…not much time left! 

https://kytrucking.net/content.asp?admin=Y&contentid=177 

https://kytrucking.net/content.asp?admin=Y&contentid=177

